
 

FOURTH EDITION 
OCTOBER 2024 

OUR GEMS: 
Our 3rd quarter 2024 GEMS so far: 
July, Nikki Tyger; August, Koreen           
Garcia; September, Deb Cox; October,  
Bobbi Jo Anthony; November, to be 
picked 11/6.  Keep Nominating: Go to 
our Website, Join Our Team, eGEM 
Nomination, fill out, click send.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EVENTS: 
OCTOBER 14th: National Dessert Day. 
(BYOD) Bring Your Own Dessert for a 
fun Pot Luck Contest.  
OCTOBER 17th: Meet & Greet                        
Reception with local and state                
elected officials. At DuBois Village at 
6:00 pm. There will be a special “Keys 
to Our Community” presentation. 
RSVPs from guests are required due to 
limited seating. 
 

DONATIONS: 
DuBois Continuum of Care Community 
is a Non-Profit Community. Hosting 
regular fundraisers is a necessity to 
help raise additional funds for added 
programs, exterior and interior facility 
enhancements, holiday gifts for                  
residents and more. You can make a 
well appreciated donation by going to 
our website at www.duboisccci.com or 
call 814.375.9100. 

Recognition & Awareness Days 
October, November and December are very 
busy months, full of National Recognition and 
Awareness Days and Weeks, plus a few “Fun 
Days”... 

 October 14th — National Dessert Day. 
Bring Your Own Dessert Pot Luck Contest 
for DCCCI staff. Winner gets Bragging 
Rights! Good Luck Everyone….YUM! 

 October 21st — National Apple Day                      
featuring Apple Dessert & Ice Cream for 
DCCCI Residents 

 November 6th — National Nacho Day               
featuring a Nacho Bar for Staff 

 December 8th — National Brownie Day                   
featuring a Brownie Bar for all staff and 
brownie dessert for the residents. 

 December 20th — National Ugly Sweater 
Day for Residents and Staff. Staff Prizes for 
1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners (at both 
buildings.) Residents get to vote too! 

 

Monthly Education Forums 
OCTOBER 11th at 1:30 pm - Men’s and Wom-
en’s Health; NOVEMBER 8th Medicine Safe-
ty; DECEMBER 13th C.O.P.D. Please join us! 
Questions? Call April 814.375.5483.                       
It’s FREE to the community.  

6th Annual Snack Bags of Joy                       
Collection Program 
This year, our goal is to fill 300 Snack Bags of 
Joy. It’s a big undertaking so we really need 
YOUR help. We are collecting MONETARY 
DONATIONS ONLY, since we know exactly 
what products are needed for these kids. 
Please help us put a smile on the faces of 300 
students. Checks payable to DuBois                         
Continuum of Care Community. THANK YOU!   
NEW THIS YEAR, Warm Hugs, Warm 
Hearts Winter Gloves & Hats Program to 
go with the Snack Bags of Joy! 
It was brought to our attention that not only 
do we have local students who don’t have 
food to eat at home during Christmas break 
but they also don’t have winter hats and 
gloves to keep them warm during the cold 
months. Please help us collect enough to 
add to the 300 Snack Bags of Joy for this 
year. A Not-Profit Community. 

This institution is an equal opportunity employer and provider.  

GIVE THIS SOME THOUGHT 
The Continuum is part of a “rare” employer species. 
We strive to do our best to support and care for our staff. 
 
This is not a “blow your own horn” message, it truly isn’t but here are a few 
things we do for you as we strive to do things better for our employees.  
 National Skilled Nursing Facility Week Special Fun Days & Food Truck 
 National Assisted Living Week Special Fun Days & Food Truck 
 Recognition Months, Week and Days and Special Fun Days 
 Clint Maun Recruitment and Employee Support Program 
 Strides Across Campus Employee Support Program — Monthly GEMs 
 Continuum Clothing Stores and Scrub Trucks — Payroll Deduction Plans 
 National Pancake Day just for the Night Shifters 
 Cuddle Corral Petting Zoo, Musicians, Special Music and Entertainers 
 Christmas Lunches and Christmas Gifts 
 Daily Dining Services Discounted Lunch and Dinner for Staff 
 And more (see the added list below, so much fun!) 
IS THERE SOMETHING YOU WOULD LIKE US TO DO?  ANY SUGGESTIONS? TELL US! 



 

 

A really BIG number that’s 
reachable with YOUR help! 

October is Fire Safety Month 


